
School Closure - Tuesday 16th July 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Unfortunately, due to the electricity pylon brought down outside of school this afternoon, the 
school is still without power, hot water and refrigerated food.  This means school will remain 
CLOSED on Tuesday 16th July. 

The electricity company and builders are working hard to solve the problem, however they have 
already informed us that it will not be worked on until the early hours.  It is not until that point that 
they will be able to ascertain the damage. 

We will, of course, keep you updated and hope that we will be able to re-open on Wednesday 
17th July.  Your children's safety and well being remains our priority and I thank you for your 
support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Mason 

 


